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Indianapolis, IN 46204 

Dear Mr. Vincent, 

On August 24, 2018, OMB received your submission seeking a determination whether the 
Indiana Department of Veterans Affairs’ request to add 915 IAC 4 falls within an exception of 
Executive Order 13-03.   

Based on IDVA’s submission, the request qualifies for an exception under paragraph 6(a) of 
Executive Order 13-03. Therefore, IDVA may proceed with the rule proposed in its August 24, 
2018 submission. 

Sincerely, 

Micah G. Vincent 
OMB Director 


